
12 April 2023 

RE: Your liaison statement regarding the IETF Last Call on draft-ietf-dnsop-alt-tld-22 

Robert Wilton 

Internet Engineering Task Force (IETF) Operations and Management Area Director, 

Responsible Area Director for the ALT-TLD document 

Dear Robert, 

Thank you for your letter on 14 March 2023 notifying the Internet Corporation for Assigned 

Names and Numbers (ICANN) of the impending publication of draft-ietf-dnsop-alt-tld-22 as a 

Request For Comment and giving us an opportunity to comment during the last-call period. We 

appreciate this notification and did not have any comments on the document. 

Thank you also for your acknowledgement of Paul Hoffman’s work on the document. The 

ICANN organization (org) is pleased to support its staff and their participation in the important 

work undertaken by the IETF. 

Sincerely, 

John Crain 

Senior Vice President and Chief Technology Officer 

ICANN org 

One World, One Internet 

icann.org 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/wilton-to-alvestrand-14mar23-en.pdf



